
Lindenhurst Memorial Library and Lindenhurst PTA Council present: 
 
 

FACEBOOK FOR PARENTS 
 
 
 
In this free workshop for parents of all students (K-12) in the Lindenhurst 
School District, you will…  
 

Learn how to monitor, guide and protect your children from harm on Facebook.   
 

Recognize how Facebook can be an effective tool for increasing awareness and  
  building communication channels with your children.   
 

Understand the digital world and the affects that it has on your children's 
future.   

 
Know how to address the top six concerns that parents have with Facebook.   

 
Learn how to stay current and informed with the never ending changes of social 
media.   

 
 
By the time you leave this workshop, you will probably know more about 
Facebook than your children.  You will have clearer insights about how to 
apply your parenting skills and family values in this new frontier. 
 
 

When:      Wednesday, February 29, 2012 
 
Where:     Lindenhurst High School Auditorium 
 
Time:       5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
About the workshop leader: 
 
Linda Fogg Phillips is the author of The Facebook Guide for Parents and co-author of Facebook for 
Parents: Answers to the top 25 Questions.  She is currently writing a Facebook curriculum for the Online 
Therapy Institute.  Linda gives keynote talks across the country and does hands-on workshops.  She has 
been consulted by ABC, CBS, NBC, FOX, and CNN.  Linda is the expert for a bi-weekly TV segment 
about Facebook. 


